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Dear_____________, 

On behalf of the officers, board members, convention committees of the National Council of 

Philippine American Canadian Accountants (NCPACA), the Filipino American Accountants of 

Texas (FAATx) and the support of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants 

(AICPA), it is with great pride and honor to invite you as one of our speakers for the 33rd 

NCPACA Annual Conference on July 5th – 6th, 2019, to be held at The Woodlands Waterway 

Marriott Hotel & Convention Center: 1601 Lake Robbins Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77380. 

The emphasis for this year’s professional training is “The Power of Learning Behind the 

Numbers.” 

By way of introduction, NCPACA is a non-profit council represented by accounting professional 

organizations from major cities of the United States and Canada. The mission of the council is 

to provide professional training and leadership coaching for the career development of each 

members to achieve their full potential, to stay afloat with the current accounting trends, 

practices and regulations. FAATx, the host chapter for the 33rd Annual Convention, is a chapter 

member of NCPACA which brand name is, the Houston Chapter. The accounting professionals 

of the Houston Chapter has established careers working with government agencies, private 

industries, top 10 accounting and audit firms, and others manage their own accounting firms. 

FAATx is actively, collaboratively, standing behind the mission of NCPACA and the force for 

this year’s national convention. With the support of the AICPA, NCPACA can offer scholarships 

to deserving accounting students. The beneficiaries of the scholarship program will be 

announced at the culmination of the national convention. 

We are hoping to hear your confirmation as one of the subject matter experts by [Date].  

 

Sincerely, 

        

Marina Buenaventura          Leovigilda Genova 

NCPACA – President          FAATx – President  

 


